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In a democracy, voting is in the public interest.  The state and its populace have an 

interest in protecting and promoting voting.  Securing the process against fraud is 

important, but not important enough to inhibit voter participation.  Without evidence 

that vote-by-mail has supported fraudulent elections, measures aimed at preventing 

fraud by ending vote-by-mail are solutions in search of a problem.  Such laws can 

only create difficulties.  They are worthless.  Conservatives should know this.  It's 

what they constantly complain about, as a matter of fact.  Vote NO on 219, please.   


